
     

 

 

Flu Clinic Update 

11th May 2022 

 

Silverstream Health Centre continues to offer the influenza vaccine to 
patients as the best defence from the flu this winter.  

With the support of local businesses, we have had the opportunity to start 
the influenza season offering vaccinations in a carpark clinic. Now that the 
colder season approaches and taking the weather into account, we will be 
bringing our flu clinic back indoors.   

Our indoor flu clinic starts from Monday the 16th of May.  

If you have not yet had your flu vaccination, and would like to book in, please 
contact our friendly reception team on 045277376. Waiting for a text 
invitation is no longer necessary, please book in at your earliest 
convenience.   

We would like to thank our surrounding businesses and local community for 
your support and patience while we utilised the car parks for the flu carpark 
clinic.  

  

Much appreciated,  

Silverstream Health Centre  


